												Unfortunately there will be NO Lunch Orders this Week.
The Acorn Snack Shack 
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REMINDERS: Monday 26th October 2020

· MELBOURNE CUP DAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY – Tuesday 3rd November.
· SCHOOL BANKING- Bendigo Bank has advised that they have withdrawn from the school banking program, so this means there is no more school banking for Tyabb Primary School. Students can continue to bank online or by visiting their local Bendigo Bank.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]BELEZA UNIFORM SALE- 10% OFF SALE. Monday 2nd  November to Thursday 17th December. Available in Store Only.
· PARENT OPINION SURVEY- We invite all families to participate in the parent opinion survey that was emailed to all families last week. The results help to inform and direct future school planning and improvement strategies. These need to be completed by Friday 13th November. Thank you.
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